
Dear Parents,  
*Greeting from Blossom Public & Jr.College, New* 
 
Please Note, 

 On Friday 11th October 24 ,We are celebrating Navratri festival in the form of 
Bhondla for girls from std 1 to 12 and Garba for boys ( without Dandia ) . 
 
Dress code for girls -  

Chaniya choli or Traditional attire. The dress should not be of low neck ,off 
shoulder,backless , transparent or sleeveless. 

No heavy jewellery and heavy makeup to be worn .  

 Mobiles and cameras are not allowed. 
 
Dress code for boys :  

Zabba kurta or Garba attire , no mobiles or flashy watches, if found will be 
confiscated. 
There will be regular lecture after short break, hence school bags to be bought  
 
Regards 
Cultural committee 
BPSN 
 


